
mwidds@gmail.com 

Message:  Please do not erode the freedom of people to make own choices about the flavored tobacco products.  Michael 

Widdifield 

 

usasafi@gmail.com 

Message:  Please vote no on ord 15-57 banning tobacco products. Neda Safi 

 

ardenhillstobacco@gmail.com  

Message:  Dear Council Member, Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57 which bans flavored tobacco products in Saint Paul, MN 

 

eagancigars@gmail.com  

Message:  Dear Council Member,  Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57 which bans flavored tobacco products in Saint Paul, MN 

 

midwaytobaccomkt@gmail.com  

Message:  Dear Council Member, Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57 which bans flavored tobacco products in Saint Paul, MN 

 

Dear Council members, 

Please vote NO on ORD 15-57. I'm a business owner in Saint Paul, MN. As proposed this will hurt my business and will simply 

drive it to neighboring cities. This will result in less taxes collected for the City of Saint Paul and will also result in shutting 

down businesses that count on revenue from legal flavored tobacco. What is the urgency now? Or do we just want to follow 

Minneapolis and that is it!! Underage Compliance checks at Saint Paul were almost 100%. Which means that these products 

are sold to adults who choose to smoke or vape. And I emphasize the word ADULT Smokers. Please vote NO and let us move 

on to more important subjects such as attracting more developments in Saint Paul. 

 

Please Vote NO on ord 15-57 . I own a business in Saint Paul, MN and wish that you consider voting NO on this proposal as it 

is written. This ban which bans the flavors of tobacco products is devastating to my business. Please go ahead and tax it or 

increase the price on it. But not ban a legal product. This is a matter of principle. Our customers in Saint Paul are adults that 

choose to smoke or vape. They will cut down some day and it is proven that they did already. This simply will drive my 

customers somewhere else. OR they will just buy it on the black market. This will increase crime and as proposed will drive 

many of local shops out of business.  

 

invergrovetobacco@gmail.com  

Message:  Dear Council Member, Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57 which bans flavored tobacco products in Saint Paul, MN 

 

shorewoodcigars@gmail.com  

Message:  Dear Council Member, Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57 which bans flavored tobacco products in Saint Paul, MN 

 

Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57. We don't need these kind of proposals in our FREE economy. It is OKAY if you wanna increase 

the price or tax it more. But not okay to ban any LEGAL product. This is bad business. 

 

tobaccotree@gmail.com  

Message:  Dear Council Member, Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57 which bans flavored tobacco products in Saint Paul, MN 

 

Please Vote NO on ORD 15-57. Please Vote not to ban any tobacco products or Flavor. All businesses should have the option 

to compete in a FREE market and sell whatever they want as long as its LEGAL and To ADULT smokers.  

 

owatonnatobacco@gmail.com  



Why do we have to be the only and the first state to consider Vapor as Tobacco product? And why we have to be the first to 

ban a Legal product. Why don't we leave it up to the State or the Feds. This is a waste of money and loss of jobs, income, 

taxes, and you name it. This is Legal product and it must stay that way. Please VOTE NO on ORD 15-57 which bans the 

flavored tobacco product. Yeah, you may tax the hell out of ... that is fine with us. More money for all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


